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                               The department of History, Deshabandhu Mahavidyalaya, Chittaranjan organised a 

farewell programme under the guidance of Principal Sir, Dr. Tridip Santapa Kundu and efficiently 

coordinated by the teachers of the Department, Prof. Manisha Tamang, Dr. Shreyashi Chaudhuri, 

Prof. Ashim Kumar Das, Prof. Shampa Banerjee, Ayan Kundu,Research and Documentation Officer, 

Centre for Research and Preservation of Cultural Heritage. 

                            The program took place in departmental classroom number 12. The program was 

specially organised for the outgoing batch of sixth semester students of the Department of History 

on 4th July 2024. 

        At the beginning of the program the students were given a warm welcome by the 

Coordinator of the Department, Professor Manisha Tamang who wished them a bright future ahead. 

It was followed by an interaction of the principal with the students. He also asked them about their 

future plans.  Dr Shreyashi Chaudhuri read out the poem ‘Where the mind is Without Fear’ by 

Rabindranath Tagore to inspire hope for a better future for the students. Professor Ashim Kumar Das 

spoke about various opportunities after graduation which the students can opt for while Professor 

Shampa Banerjee told the students to keep in touch with the college. Mr Ayan Kundu stressed on 

the importance of alumni and how they can play a crucial role for the college. He pointed out that 

they can be of great help in the admission of new students in the college. The students 

enthusiastically participated in the programme. They shared their experiences and memories from 

their college days and expressed gratitude to the college for being instrumental in shaping their 

personalities and providing them with different opportunities. The department had arranged lunch 

and refreshments for the students. A token of appreciation in the form of a calendar with a group 

photo was also presented by the Principal to the students. 

 



 

 




